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                  CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MASSACHUSETTS
                                       DEPARTMENT of PUBLIC WORKS

                                              JOSEPH A. CURTATONE

                                                               MAYOR

STAN KOTY                                                                                 RICHARD WILLETTE
Commissioner                                                                                                         Director of Operations

September 16, 2011
The Honorable Board of Aldermen

City Hall

93 Highland Avenue

Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Honorable Board Members:

I am hereby requesting approval to pay several FY11 invoices for the Department of Public Works out of the FY12 appropriation.

They are as follows:

Sterling Movers $529.50 from 6/19/11

Simplex Grinnell $5,860.00 from 5/4/11

Patrick Tracey/Evergreen Tree - $1,530.00 from 1/26/11

Hub Testing $1,625.00 from 6/8/11

Hub Testing $525.00 from 6/24/11

Murray Supply $962.25 from 4/12/11 – 5/9/11

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph A. Curtatone

Mayor

